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March 14, 2022 

 

TopGolf Ontario March 2022 Grand Opening  

San Bernardino County, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. is ecstatic to see that TopGolf has opened in San 

Bernardino County. TopGolf had it’s grand opening on March 11th, 2022, in 

the city of Ontario. TopGolf is an outstanding entertainment asset for all ages 

and its existence will assist in keeping our county’s Regional Park’s system 

stronger due to the revenue it shall receive here in San Bernardino County.  

“I am happy to see that an international entertainment group, such as 

TopGolf has opened its first Southern California location right here in San 

Bernardino County. This location will create hundreds of sector jobs and the 

annual revenue to our County Regional Parks will be approximately 

$625,000. This location is an opportunity for families and businesses in our 

county and across our region recreationally. So many jobs in our county have 

been created due to the opening of TopGolf and it will attract people from all 

over the state to come and visit. I am looking forward to seeing families golf 

here and hope everyone has a great time.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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